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B u c k e y e  S t r e e t  S i d e w a l k  I m p r o v e m e n t  
 

NEWS RELEASE 
May 26, 2023 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The City of Chillicothe recently received grant funding for the installation of a new sidewalk along 
Buckeye Street. The Engineering Department has finished the design which will include a new sidewalk, 
curb and gutter for stormwater and ADA-accessible ramps. The location of the new sidewalk will begin 
at the intersection of Buckeye Street and Piatt Avenue, run along the north side of Buckeye Street, and 
end at the intersection of Buckeye Street and Safford Avenue.  

The City is currently advertising this project to interested contractors who can submit a price proposal 
for the work. Bidding proposals can be found in the local newspaper and on the City’s website: 
www.ChillicotheOH.gov. 

You are invited to a public meeting to learn more about this project and to ask any questions. The 
meeting will be held in the Outdoor Shelter House at the Chillicothe and Ross County Public Library, 
Northside Branch, located at 550 Buckeye Street. The meeting will be on Wednesday, May 31, 2023, 
from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm. You may also contact the City’s Engineering Department at 740-773-8981. 
 
 
Thank you,  

 
 
David Fishel, P.E., S.I. 
City Engineer  
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